
City of Pico Rivera 2021-2029 Housing Element Update
Virtual Community Workshop 

The City of Pico Rivera is beginning the process of updating the 
2021-2029 Housing Element! 

Please join us remotely to learn about what happens when the City updates its 
Housing Element, why the City is required to do so, and what opportunities 
community members have to give feedback. 

The virtual meeting will focus on:
•	 	Housing needs and services within Pico Rivera
•	 	Opportunities to provide housing at all income levels in the community
•	 	Identifying constraints to building and accessing housing

When: Thursday December 3, 2020 at 6 PM
Where: Zoom - https://kimley-horn.zoom.us/j/98425477369 

Website: http://www.pico-rivera.org/depts/ced/planning/housing_element/	
	        	  housing_element.asp

Si desea solicitar los servicios de traducción del taller al español, favor de enviar un correo 
electrónico a Ines.Galmiche@kimley-horn.com antes de las 5 pm del martes 3 de noviembre.

For questions, please contact: 
Luis Rodriguez at lrodriguez@pico-rivera.org or Julia Gonzalez at juliagonzalez@pico-rivera.org

or call (562) 801-4332 for more information. 




